
 

 
7th February 2020, 
 

Grade 5 Incursion – ‘ToonSchool’ with Jeff Taylor 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
In line with our first unit of inquiry we have organised an incursion that will be conducted by Jeff 
Taylor, a known speaker, cartoonist, author and illustrator. This inspiring program is titled, 
‘ToonSchool Building Resilience, Accepting Challenges and Achieving Goals’. Jeff will present 
an innovative workshop that provides students with a deeper understanding of the importance 
of school and community values whilst enhancing their skills and confidence.  

 
Date of Incursion: Wednesday 19th February, 2020 

 
This is a sensational and exceptional hands on experience not to be missed which encourages 
students to explore their individuality, learning lessons about self-esteem, values and friendship. 
This incursion will also promote and enhance co-operative teamwork, creativity, expression, and 
problem solving skills.  
 
              Date:  Wednesday 19th February, 2020 

Cost:   $7.50 
Venue:  BER Building 
Time:  Session 1:  10:20am – 11:50am (5CM, 5SK, 5MB) 

Session 2:  1:10pm   – 2:40pm (5KW, 5GC, 5RB) 
 

              Payment options are cash or Qkr. 
 

Please return your payment of $7.50 and your signed permission envelope by Tuesday 18th 
February, 2020 for both payment options. 

 
Qkr payment closes on Monday 14th of February at 4pm 

 
Kind Regards, 
	
Mr Wood, Mrs Bolitho, Miss Mauric, Ms Cho, Mrs Bahadur and Ms Kishore 
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